
 

 

 

 

         Date 19 January 2018 

Subject: Explanation of the progress of Silent Period 

To:   President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Thai Rubber Latex Group Company Limited. (THAITEX) certifies that THAITEX will not 

trade new shares for the period of one year (Silent period) from the date that the SET has approved such 

shares as listed securities 

The Company would like to explain that THAITEX will not trade new shares for the period 

of one year because the Company will reduce the registered capital in accordance with the restructuring 

plan under the entire business transfer. In addition, the Company predicts that the reduction of registered 

capital will be held within one year which will be finished before the period of restriction of sale the 

ordinary shares (Silent Period) is expired. Consequently, those newly issued newly ordinary of THAITEX 

will be not distributed through the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

If there is any further progress, the Company will report next time. 

 

Please be informed accordingly 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(Mr. Vorathep Wongsasuthikul) 

Managing Director 


